
December 1, 2020

Dear Parents and Guardians:

As we enter the cold/flu season and with the surging new cases of 

COVID-19, out of an abundance of caution, the district has decided 

to move to an all virtual learning platform starting January 6, 2021. 

We acknowledge that alleviating the in-person instruction option 

may create a hardship for some. Please know that this decision 

was made with everyone’s best interest in mind. In addition, we are 

making plans to ensure that school meals are delivered to all of our 

students during this time.

In-person/face-to-face instruction is projected to resume on 

February 16, 2021 for all interested students. A survey will be sent 

out within the next few weeks to assist in planning for this 

February option. If any of these dates change, you will be notified 

at least seven days in advance. In the coming weeks, building 

principals will provide parents and students with additional 

information regarding school schedules.

Thank you for your continued flexibility and cooperation during 

this unprecedented time. We will continue to provide routine 

updates as new information becomes available.

Warm regards,

Tangela Madge
Tangela Madge, Ed.D.

Superintendent
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